
 
 

June 2021 
Newsletter 

by Mr. Raffin Unson 

 Reminders 

                                     

Dear Parents, 
 
 This last 2 weeks will be busy days for everyone as 
we close this school year. Students with incomplete grades 
will double their effort to work on the graded activities for 
their final average on the report card. We will spend the 
last three days before graduation sorting out all the books 
in the classroom and bringing home individual supplies, 
consumable textbooks, and workbooks. There will be no 
summer homework since it’s the end of our international 
school calendar. 
 General cleaning as a service to the school will start 
on Monday, June 7, 2021 along with the general 
rehearsals for the End other Year and Graduation 
Ceremony.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 3, 2021 
Field Trip to the Kurihama 

Flower World 
 

June 10, 2021 
Graduation Day 

 
June 11, 2021 

Last Day of School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Students of the Month 
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